
THE ROTARY CLUB OF CANTERBURY 

THE FIRST WORLD WAR CENTENARY MESS DINNER 

TUESDAY 29th APRIL 2014  

THE ABBOTS BARTON HOTEL 
 

 
 

YOUR ROTARY CLUB NEEDS  

ANECDOTES OF THE FIRST WORLD WAR 
 

The Dining & Entertainment Committee is presenting our next Ladies & Guest Night 

as a tribute to our forebears in the First World War. The evening will take the form 

of a Mess Dinner of the 1st Canterbury Rotary Volunteers with a dress code of Black 

Tie and Decorations or Mess Kit. The price for this 3 course dinner finishing with 

“passing the port” will be £21. Wine during the dinner is not included. 

 

A memorable evening is being planned: 

John Harris is organizing reading of First World War poetry 

Sheila Boyd is talking on the effect of the war on women 

Robin Hendy is producing an audio-visual montage of the war 

Peter Hermitage is overall producer and arranging sketches and songs of the war. 

 

We need your help in giving us a number of very short First World War anecdotes or 

facts based on your family or local knowledge so that Peter Hermitage can 

incorporate them into an introduction to the evening.  

Please contact Peter with your offerings. 

 

Please book early for this event as soon as it appears on the event management 

system. Please direct any enquiries to me. 

 

David Barton, Chairman of Dining & Entertainment Committee 

 

 



 


